Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Holly_Perkins @ xtoenergy.com

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2006 10:05 AM
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Subject: Clarification on Federal F #1G

This well was appfoved for DHC (DHC-3611) on 1/20/06. However we submitted for the Dakota
& Manocs & the heading on the approval letter matches that, but in the body of the letter,
the table reflects Mancos/Mesaverde commingled allocations.

Please assure us that the OCD is aware that this is Dakota/Mancos and its just a typo
stating Mancos/Mesaverde.

thanks,

Holly C. Perkins
Regulatory Compliance Tech
XTO Energy Inc.

2700 Farmington, Suite K-1
Farmington, NM 87401

(505) 564-6720




